
Spring
Term Two

Welcome to our class letter for this half term.  We are
excited to share with you our learning journey

We are reading 
Pig Heart Boy which will  explore complex issues.

We will continue to revise SPAG learning and 
complete a range of Reading Comprehension that 

covers a variety of genres.

In English

In Maths
We are learning:

Ratio and Proportion
Algebra

Measurement
Statistics

We are learning about 
the importance of balanced

diets,  and the positive
effects of exercise.

In Science

We are exploring the 
wealth inequality in Rio de

Janiero.

In Geography

In History

We are learning about the
Suffragettes and the

American Civil Rights
Movement.

In Art

In Music

We are learning about the purpose of
 protest  songs.

In PE

 We will learn the skills necessary to play 
Netball.

And new skills within dance.

   YEar 6

We are learning about
how to create our own self

protraits. 

We are going to use
research to influence

their design.

To learn the names of 
the rooms in a house.

We are learning about
the

beliefs of Muslims.

In RE

In PSHE

In DT

In French

In Computing and
Online Safety

Contact details:
year6@buckdenacademy.org

Reading:
In  year 6, children are expected to read 6 days a
week for 20 minutes. Please ensure that you listen
to your child read 3 times within the week and
make note of this in their reading diary which shall
be checked every Monday morning.

We are going to carry
out research into Rosa

Parks and Nelson
Mandela.

We will be learning
about

Myself and my
relationships as well as
exploring positive body

image.

SDG 5&10 - Reduced inequalities

We will be exploring the gaps in
equality, exploring gender, race
and religion.

https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/5/files/73DE9E2A8523ABE2D7377B8BF20996FF.pdf

